
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

John Plescow 
Thursday, January 26, 2023 10:12 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 3:57 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 9:26 AM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

From: contact@psc.state.fl.us <contact@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 8:55 AM 

To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Mikemorgan314@gmail.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - Information Request 

Contact Information: 

Category: Information Request 
Name: Mike Morgan 
Company: Self 
Primary Phone: 8504261039 
Secondary Phone: 
Email Address: Mikemorgan314@gmail.com 
Response requested? yes 
Comments: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/26/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00566-2023 

When FPL was allowed to purchase Gulf Power in NWF, we were told our rates would go down. They would 
convert from coal to NG to save money, etc., etc., etc. Now we are experiencing multiple rate hikes per year and 
the bills are increasing while use is decreasing. If PS actually stands for Public Service, it is time to represent us 
against these pirates. We cannot afford any more "savings" inflicted on us. 
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